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Take A Bow 
Minneso ta Super in tendents 
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Dear Dean: 

As we indicated to you on several occasions during our conference in Minneapolis, 
we were extremely impressed with the spirit of cooperation and hospitality 
exhibited by the members of the Minnesota GCSA. 

We have, of course, had some extremely good local chapters help us at our 
conferences but we can say without equivocation that this was the best help we 
have had thus far. Everywhere we went we heard comments as to how the Minnesota 
group "had their act together.11 You can be assured that your fellow superinten-
dents from around the nation left Minneapolis with the feeling that they had 
been hosted properly. 

This is one of those times when the words "thank you" seem very inadequate, 
however, please know that GCSAA is most appreciative. 

It was a pleasure working with you and your members. We look forward to a long 
association with the many friends we have made in Minnesota. 

Very cordially yours, 

r̂-Q ̂  v 1 < 
Conrad L. Scheetz 
Executive Director 


